Bargaining Team t

The APT bargaining team met with the district on Thursday March 3, 2022 and reached a Tentative
Agreement for the Reopeners for the 2021-2022 year. Further information regarding the TA and the date

for the general membership meeting will be provided by the APT president.

We are stronger together!

Members of the bargaining team include Lisa Garnett, bargaining chair, team members Michael Dyer,
Yolanda-Gardner Horn, Steven Lee, and Mandy Vance. President Wei-Sui Loh and CTA Staff Phyllis

Peters serve as our consultants.



